
 

ADDENDUM 

 

THORNBURG GLOBAL INVESTMENT PLC 

(THE "COMPANY") 

 

This Addendum should be read in conjunction with, and forms part of, the prospectus for the 

Company dated 1 October 2021 (the "Prospectus"). All capitalised terms herein contained shall 

have the same meaning in this Addendum as in the Prospectus, unless otherwise indicated. 

 

The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for the information contained in this document. 

To the best of the knowledge and belief of the Directors (who have taken all reasonable care to ensure 

that such is the case), the information contained in this document is in accordance with the facts and 

does not omit anything likely to affect the import of such information. The Directors accept 

responsibility accordingly.  

 

The Directors wish to advise all Shareholders of the following changes to the Prospectus:  

 

The addition of the following disclosure at the end of the sub-section entitled “Environmental, Social 

and Governance (“ESG”) and Sustainable Investments Integration” on page 17 of the Prospectus: 

“Unless otherwise indicated in the relevant Supplement for a Fund, investments underlying a 

particular Fund do not take into account the European criteria for environmentally sustainable 

economic activities.” 

 

Dated: 14 December 2021 

 

 

28384985.1.EU_BUSINESS  


